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MEETINGS 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, June 17, 2010, at the K of C 
Hall, starting at 7:30 PM.  Lunch will be 
served after the meeting.   
 
The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, June 3, 2010, at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

The next Ladies Auxiliary meeting will be 
on July l5, 2010 at 7:30 PM.   
At the next meeting the collection will be 
for the soldiers, phone cards, socks, gum, 
chap stick, tooth paste and toothbrushes, 
hard candy, granola bars, disposable 
razors, magazines, cheese crackers, 
powder to mix with water such as crystal 
light.  Annual trip to the Blue Rose will be 
on June 10th with a cost of $14.00 per 
person and $5.00 donation to drivers.  
Shirley Saali’s daughter Christie will host 
a Tea on July 11th at 1:00 PM.  Cost will 
be $14.00 per person with a stipend of 
$3.00 to Christie per person attending.  
Jane Haas won the $10.00 attendance 
prize.  50/50 drawing of $16.50 was won 
by Mary Ann Yeamans. 

 
GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 
Brother Carol Ferguson was not present 
and missed the $75.00 attendance prize at 
last meeting.   
 
Brother Fr. Gene Bendel won the $20.00 
50/50.  
 

STATE HORSESHOE 
TOURNAMENT 

 
The Father William Pezold Council of 
Cottleville will host the 2010 State 
Horseshoe Tournament on August 20 
through the 22nd. Information including 
the tournament entry form, tournament 
rules and tournament agenda are on the bar 
for anyone interested in pitching in the 
tournament. The entry form must be POST 
MARKED by July 16, 2010. SCORING IS 
TO BE VERIFIED BY THE GRAND 
KNIGHT OR HIS REPRESENTATIVE. 

 
  

 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: Bill Schwendeman……..240-4672 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grand Knight: Vince Scully……….978-8668 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Thomas Blethroad.............294-1790 
Recorder: Juan Ante…..……….....314-313-5826 
Advocate: Robert Hudnut…..................272-0038 
Warden: Nick Bizelli………….…………661-5530 
Treasurer: Ronald Yeamans................272-3367 
Inside Guard: Henry Prinster……….....272-4768 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler..…….…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas…......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Donald Forbeck…………….272-5065 
 Fred Doering III…...………...297-7292 
 William Wolf…………………272-3154 
Youth Director: Mark Martin…..............281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut….978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……...636-332-5305 
 E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org 
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 
President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: Bernard Orf……………272-3956 
Treasurer: Joseph Wolf….....................272-4167 
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Robert Crangle……….…...240-3441 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Rita Thornhill….…….……….978-3295 
Vice President: Sharon Scully…….……978-8668 
Treasurer: Audrey Lang………………...272-3857 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Jane Haas……........272-4722 
Chaplain: Stella Riechmann……………240-8462 
Trustees: Jeanette Thomas...……....….240-9331 

Bonnie Molitor………..………978-2207 
Carol Joseph…………………240-8841 

 
ACTIVITIES 

 

Home Association Meeting    June 3, 2010 
Charity Meeting      June14, 2010 
Regular Meeting     June 17, 2010 
Texas Hold’em Tournament June 19, 2010 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup    June 19, 2010 
 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brothers George Dames and 
Bob Powers whose sister and sister-in-law 
died, Robert Huber and Leonard Huber 
whose mother and sister-in-law died and 
Chuck Long whose mother died. 
 

 
NO FISH FRIES IN  

JUNE, JULY, 
AUGUST OR 
SEPTEMBER 

 

CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 
 
The 19th Annual K of C Charity Golf 
Tournament will be held on August 13th at 
the Warrenton Golf Course.  Anyone 
interested in helping with the tournament 
should contact Ron Schwane - 265-0213, 
Rich Schmersahl - 332-1669 or Dennis 
Maher - 272-1114.  Committee members 
are currently accepting hole sponsors and 
donations.  If you are in a position to 
acquire something for the tournament, 
please contact one of the committee 
members. 
 

  LADIES APPRECIATION DINNER  
 
Each year, the members of Council #2269 
offer a small thank you to all the ladies 
who help to support the council in its 
activities and charitable fundraisers by 
inviting them to an appreciation dinner.  
The date of the dinner this year has been 
scheduled for Saturday July 24, 2010, 
following the 5:00 P.M. Mass.  Ladies, 
please keep this date open.  If you wish to 
attend, please call Bill Wolf at 272-3154 
or e-mail at wjwolf@centurytel.net by 
July 19th  to reserve a great meal.  The 
Ladies eat free and the meals for the men 
will be $20.00.  If you would be interested 
in helping to plan and work at the dinner 
please call the Deputy Grand Knight at 
272-3367. 
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HALL CLEANING 

The hall cleaning work list for June is as 
follows: 
 
 R Winkelmann capt  978-1250  
 
C Bauer…...464-8880  N Bizelli………...661-5530 
Al Button….561-2913  Bam Doering..314-614-6901 
J Cole……..240-4244  K Kirchoff………544-9423 
K Gilbert…..294-7949  R Goodwin……..272-8047 
R Henry.…..240-3658  C Johnson……...379-6260 
R Jung….....978-0743  G Prinster………978-1879 
B Popp…….240-5194  S Pinner………..240-5693 
Bill Meyer....281-3330  D McCollom…....281-3388 
T Molitor.….272-3223  D Murphy……….240-1637 
C Prinster....665-5522  R Schmidt….......379-1046 
P Rost…….281-4565  D Swoboda.........240-4004 
 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 
We still have 41 members who have not 
paid their dues for this year.  If you have 
moved, changed phone number or e-mail 
address, would you please send any 
changes to me Ron Gardiner 109 
Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 63366-4393, 
FS2269@mac.com  and also to Kevin at 
www.thecompass2269.com.      
 
CHARITY POKER TOURNAMENT 
 
The O'Fallon Knights of Columbus is 
holding Texas Hold'em tournaments to 
help raise funds for organizations the 
council assists. The tournaments are held 
monthly at the hall on 202 Third Street.  
Registration begins at 6 PM - play starts 
around 7 PM. 
 
 HAPPY FATHER’S DAY 
TO ALL THE BROTHER 
KNIGHTS 

 
REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 

 
Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Tom Alagna,  Jim 
Beauvais, John Bland, James Borgmeyer, 
Rich Cierpiot, Eugene Cronk, Rich Fetsch, 
Jim Herr, Dave Huddleston, Bill Kirchoff, 
Kenny Lang, Bob Lepping, Phil Meyers, 
Gerald Nytes, Leroy Ortbals, Scott 
Perhacs, Henry Prinster, Jim Sell, Fr. Jim 
Wilke, Dan Wilmes, Bill Wolf, Ron 
Yeamans, the wives of Brothers Charlie 
Fierling, Alan Hartman, Charles Pabst, 
Bob Valentine,  the grandson of Brother 
Andy Barth, the grandson of Brother 
William Grumich, the brother-in-law of 
Brother Joe Gryzmala, the mother-in-law 
of Brother David Huddleston, the grandson 
and nephew of Brothers Bob and Kevin 
Hudnut, the aunt and sister of Brother Bill 
Kirchoff, the sister of Brother Henry 
Prinster, the mother-in-law and father-in-
law of Brother Mike Saali, the mother of 
Brothers Joe and Bill Wolf, the brothers of 
Brother Ron Yeamans and all who have 
cancer or who are ailing.  Thanks for all 
the prayers for all who are or have been on 
the above list.  

 
ADOPT-A-STREET PROGRAM 

 
The council has become involved in the 
O'Fallon Adopt-a-Street program.  Brother 
Juan Ante is our council captain on this 
effort.  Each month, on the Saturday after 
our meeting, council members will meet at 
9 am at the hall and will pick up debris on 
3rd Street. 
 
 
 

 
ELECTION OF OFFICERS  

 
Election of officers was held at the May 
20th meeting.  The results are listed below. 
 
OFFICE 
 
Grand Knight – Vince Scully 
Deputy Grand Knight – Ronald Yeaman 
Recorder – Juan Ante 
Treasurer – Thomas Blethroad 
Advocate – Robert Hudnut 
Warden – Nick Bizelli 
Chancellor – Mike Sullivan   
Inside Guard – Henry Prinster 
Outside Guard – Larry Buehler 
Trustee’s 3 yr term – Fred Doering III (1) 

     Bill Wolf (2) 
     Bill Schwendeman (3) 

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

 
Elected to the Home Association are Don 
Forbeck, Jerry Schnyder and Dave Molitor. 
 

BAR COMMITTEE 
 

Those elected to the bar committee are 
Nick Bizelli, Mike Saali and Rich 
Schmersahl. 
 

SMOKE FREE 
 
The council voted to establish the policy of 
a smoke free council hall effective 
immediately. All events and meetings will 
now be NO SMOKING events. 
 
 
 
 


